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GLS / C / 617 - 23                              CIRCULAR                    08 February 2023 
PUPPET SHOW 

 

Dear parents,  

 

We are happy to inform you that, ‘Try not to laugh’ an entertaining puppet show will be 

exclusively performed for our children during their school hours in the Auditorium. This show 

will boost your child’s imagination and instill good values in them.  

These shows will be performed between 6th March – 10th March 2023. The details of the 

show timings will be shared with you shortly. If your child is interested in viewing the live 

puppet show, kindly make an online payment of AED 20 by 28th February 2023. 

The steps for payment for the ‘Puppet show’ are as appended. 

We request you to ensure that the children do not miss the opportunity of being a part of 

this fun learning experience. 

Looking forward to our children enjoying this show.  

 
Warm regards,  

Asha Alexander                                       آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
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The steps for the payment pathway for ‘PUPPET SHOW’ are as appended below. How 

to register & pay for an activity online? 

Step 1: Login to GEMS Parent Portal with parent login credentials (Click here to Login). 

Step 2: Click Enroll in Activities under Quick Links or click on the Activities tab on the left 

Navigation menu 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Step 3: To register your ward, select the ‘PUPPET SHOW‘. 

Step 4: Select ‘Request to Enroll’ 

Step5: Click ‘Send Request” 

Step6: To make a payment, click Fee and Payments -> Fee Payment on the left menu. The Fee Payment 

page is displayed. Click the Activity Fee tab. Observe the Net Payable amount that is displayed. Click 

Proceed To Pay. 

https://connect.gemseducation.com/

